
To: All Harbor Hills MGA Members 

Golfing tradition dictates that any golfer who makes a hole in one buys the drinks 
afterwards. This does not apply if you are an active member of Harbor Hills MGA. 

Your MGA Membership covers the cost of drinks to all MGA members.  

To count as a true Hole- in-One a couple of criteria must apply. The first is that you are 
not alone; you can be playing alone, but someone must be there marking your card to 
testify to your feat. The second is that it is part of a formal round of golf, not just part of a 
few practice holes with an established tee time from the Pro Shop.  

If you do have a hole in one per the above notify the Pro Shop immediately. They will 
present you with a trophy and a phone number to call to order a plaque to affix to the 
trophy. There is no cost for the trophy or plaque. The phone number to call is on the 
bottom of the trophy. You can reference Harbor Hills and give them my name, Cliff 
Murphy.  

The Pro Shop will raise the Hole In One flag and notify the Grille Room. Also notify Cliff 
Murphy.  Home Phone 352 633-7071 and or email clifffla001@bellsouth.net. 

Cliff Will send an email to all members notifying them of the Hole In One  

Free drinks are available to the MGA members the day of and following day of your hole 
in one. 
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